
Drawing Entry Form for Bulletin Cover

Game On

Due: Sunday, April 16, 2017

Instead of our normal bulletins, on the Second Sunday of Easter (April 23) -
Holy Humor Sunday - we will be using pictures created by our youth as the
covers for the bulletin.  We hope to have an assortment of different pictures on
different bulletins.  The pictures will appear on the front cover of the bulletins on
Sunday, April 23, 2017, when we will celebrate Holy Humor Sunday.

Our theme this year is “Game On.”  You are invited to draw a picture that in
someway represents our theme: playing video games, board games, sports game,
freeze tag, playing on a swing set, etc.  Or, you can draw us a picture that in
someway represents “The Joy of Christianity” or “The Joy of Easter.”  Please
return it to Terry Pastor by Easter Sunday, April 16.

In addition, we invite all to come dressed in your gaming clothing on April 23,
which could include: favorite sports jersey, comfy video gaming clothes, t-shirt
with your favorite video game or sports team, soccer clothes, family game night
clothes, etc.

For more information, please contact Pastor Ben Motz, Claudette Mettin,
Lynelle Heimbach, Sheri Rowe, or Terry Pastor.

To enter:
1. In the box to the right, draw a color picture depicting “playing a game”

“The Joy of Christianity,” or “The Joy of Easter”
2. Return your picture to Terry Pastor by Sunday, April 16.
3. Be sure to include your name, age, and grade in the spaces below.

Name: _____________________________ Age: _____ Grade: _____


